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Subject: Letter of Testimony 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

For five years now I’ve been a volunteer at MacLaren Youth Correctional Facility as a facilitator for youth programs 
such as breakdancing and radio journalism and throughout that five year span I’ve had the good fortune to connect and 
work closely with Hope Partnership. This organization is an instrumental providing the care and healthy environment 
necessary for young people to learn, reflect and to grow. Hope Partnership truly embodies the name that it was given 
because not only can I testify to the solid and meaningful partnerships that they have created, I also witness quite 
regularly the hope that widens the eyes of its young participants and those connected to them. They are successful 
because they build trust and a strong sense of community to the youth that they serve. These are key ingredients for the 
important experiences that they produce. They don’t just bring important and relevant programs and activities to the 
facility. They bring the kind of opportunities and guidance that creates leaders.  

I can say with great confidence that if ever there was an organization worth supporting it is this one.  

I appreciate your time.  

Thank you. 

Carlos Chavez 


